
	

 
 
 
 

 
Child Safety Policy 

 
Guest satisfaction, including the safety of our guest’s children, is of supreme 
importance to us here at Paul Mitchell the School Austin. 
 
We understand that our guest’s busy schedules as parents mean that it isn’t always 
easy to fit in a visit to the Salon or Spa. Unfortunately, we are unable to provide child 
care services. As a courtesy to all of our guests, our policy prohibits unsupervised 
children in our Clinic Classroom area.  
 
Guests are solely liable for the safety and status of their children. While receiving 
a service, a guest must provide their own supervision for their children in the 
form of an additional parent or caretaker. Only guests that are receiving a service 
may enter the Clinic Classroom area. Strollers or any form of baby carrier are not 
permitted on the Clinic Classroom floor. Children may not be held by a guest or a Future 
Professional while receiving a service.  
 
Guests over the age of 14 are welcome to wait in the Take Home area unsupervised 
by their parent, however the parent remains responsible for the safety and well-being of 
their child. 
 
Guests under the age of 18 who are receiving a service must have a parent or legal 
guardian present to sign the release of liability waiver on their behalf.  
 
Guests under the age of 14 must have an adult parent or caretaker present with them 
at all times while in this facility. If only one caregiver is present, the child and caregiver 
may not receive services at the same time. 
 
Our Clinic Classroom is an area where hot styling tools, sharp objects, strong 
chemicals, and a fast paced environment can be hazardous for children. We have 
created this policy for the protection of our guest’s, their children, and to ensure an 
amazing experience for everyone in our school. 
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